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Series of 2020
Closing of Borders in the State of Israel

The Philippine Overseas Labor Office in Tel-Aviv, Israel has informed that
non-Israeli citizens including travelers with pre-existing travel permits will not be able to
enter Israel from 23 December until 01 January 2021 based on an approved decision of
the government to close its borders as recommended by the coronavirus cabinet. The said
new rule will last for 10 days but with the option to extend.

Likewise, from 23 December 2020 at 10:00 PM, any Israeli citizen returning to the
said country will be required to isolate in a designated coronavirus hotel for 10 to 14 days

depending on their decision to be screened for the COVID-19 virus.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

22 December 2020
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